
From: Cyndi Kroeck
To: Elizabeth Deissroth in Human Resources
Subject: 3rd Quarter Wililliams Transmission Successful!
Date: Thursday, April 07, 2016 12:08:59 PM

Thank you for your submission, Elizabeth!
Cyndi

Cyndi Kroeck
Executive Assistant to Assistant Superintendent Mark Vigario
Office: 916.228.2672 | Fax: 916.228.2403
Email: ckroeck@scoe.net | Web: www.scoe.net
____________________________________

Timestamp :: 4/6/2016 8:27:20

Name :: Elizabeth Deissroth

Job Title :: Sr. Administrative Assistant

Phone Number :: (916) 686-7793

E-mail Address :: edeissro@egusd.net

School District :: Elk Grove Unified School District

Year Covered by This Report :: 2016

Quarter Covered by This Report :: Quarter 3 (January-March)

Number of Textbook Complaints :: 0

Number of Textbook Complaints Resolved :: 0

Number of Textbook Complaints Unresolved :: 0

Number of Emergency Facilities Complaints :: 0

Number of Emergency Facilities Complaints Resolved :: 0

Number of Emergency Facilities Complaints Unresolved :: 0

Number of Vacancy/Misassignment Complaints :: 0

Number of Vacancy/Misassignment Complaints Resolved :: 0

Number of Vacancy/Misassignment Complaints Unresolved :: 0

Includes All UCP Complaints :: This report includes *ALL* UCP complaints in
the above categories for the reported quarter--both at my district office
and all school sites in my district.

Briefly summarize the nature of complaints and how they were resolved. ::
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N/A


